The Sky's the Limit

News letter for EAA Chapter 651 Volume 23 Issue 3

Meeting No-

tice: Meeting: From the Prez

March 14th at

It was great and honorable to see so many pilots in attendance at the celebration of the life of Armond Ullmer!! He devoted many years of his life to Aviation, instructing, Nicolet 7:00pm charter, and just giving young pilots the courage to continue their flying. I received a

April 11th at Nicolet 7:00pm

note from Armond's niece about the aviation material in his home; I will get together with her soon to take care of this concern. Saturday March 5 was a great "Surprise" for retired Gary Jubin! Gary was honored with several stores of his years "on the line". Al Timmerman presented him with a plaque for his years of service to aviation.

Pancake break-22nd

fast Nicolet May Gary- Enjoy your retirement years!! See you at Nicolet March 14 at 7:00 PM.

Your Prez: Clete

EAA651

EAA Chapter 651 Meeting Minutes

Officers

Meeting Date: 2/14/2011

President: Clete Cisler

Clete Cisler called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm with 22 aviation enthusiasts in attendance

Vice President: Al Timmerman

at Nicolet Airport. **Meeting Minutes:**

Secretary:

The February Chapter Meeting Minutes were accepted as published in the newsletter

Alan Georgia

Finance Report:

Treasurer:

The Treasurer's report was presented by Clete Cisler. Bills for the year, Nicolet Airport \$750.00 and

Karen Kalishek

\$321.00 to EAA Chapter fee. The report was accepted as presented.

Sergeant of

Correspondence:

Arms:

Clete Cisler passed a get well card around for Armond Ulmer.

Bob Kirshling

The Chapter received a Thank You card from the Roy Shwery funeral.

Program Direc-

Old Business:

tor: Noel Clark

May 22 Chapter 651 Fly Out Pancake Breakfast. Ardo will be flipping pancakes.

Young Eagles:

New Business:

Al Timmerman

Don Kiel injured himself on a ladder.

Scholarships:

Retirement party for Gary Jubin. 2/26/11 @ 6:00 pm anyone interested there is a sign

Clete Cisler

up sheet on the table.

Refreshments: Bob Kirshling

Committee Report

Advertising

Director:

Al Timmerman would like to do a Young Eagle fly out in April with McAuliffe Elementary School.

Paul Stutleen

The meeting adjourned @ 7:20 and turned over to Dustin Ridings. Dustin talked about safety at

home and with airplanes.

Web Editor: Alan Georgia

Meeting Minutes recorded by Alan Georgia

Newsletter

Editor:

Jim Fritsche

EAA Chapter 651 Newsletter EAA651News@aol.com 6705 Blake Road Greenleaf, WI 54126

Airwaves

Well, we're almost into Spring! February must have been a cruel month as the "congrats" are slim. So much for the 'ground hog' knowing anything. The good news is we get to turn our clocks ahead on March 12th and get another hour of daylight in the evening. YEH!!

A big "THANK YOU" TO Dustin Ridings for his presentation at the Feb meeting. Really sorry to have missed it. I heard he did a super job. Our guest speaker for the March 14th meeting will be ATCT specialist Steven McNicoll. Steve is always entertaining and loves controller/pilot questions so make your list and he'll have answers for you. No radio procedures, pattern entries, phraseology, cleared for the option, landing long, taxi instructions & holding short of the "runway approach" area might be a few "foggy" areas that Steve can "clear the air" on.

Really hope to see you at the March meeting. CAVU.....Noel

Congratulations

MULTI-ENGINE COMMERCIAL 2/10/11 Robert Brunner

Dues are being

accepted for 2011 \$20.00

EAA Chapter 651

C/O Alan Georgia

620 Memory Ave

Green Bay, WI 54301

http://animoto.com/play/ zSun5qVUAL68OYVjr38I3A

Thank you for your condolences. Many friends and family were at the funeral to share "Armond stories" and we felt the presence of those who could not attend. We are all touched by the feelings of respect and love expressed for our Uncle, Brother, and Friend.

If you click on the link above it will take you to a video slide-show with music that we put together from photos collected of Armond's life. Out of state family have really enjoyed it and I'm sure you will too.
Sincerely,
Armond's family

This is from Manitowoc Chapter 383

AOPA seminar in the works

Another Air Safety Institute presentation is on the

calendar for Wednesday, May 11th. This one is entitled

"Close Calls, Lessons Learned" – real pilots telling real

stories. Sounds like some really personal situations and free.

probably some real scares.

This one should hold something for every pilot. And it's free.

From EAA

EAA AVIATION CENTER, OSHKOSH, Wis. — (Jan. 11, 2011) — Insight from J. Mac McClellan, former editor-in-chief of FLYING Magazine and one of aviation's most-respected journalists, is now available online for all aviation enthusiasts to enjoy through his "Left Seat" blog, sponsored by Aspen Avionics, at www.macsblog.com.

Several top-level attractions and events will also commemorate the Centennial of Naval Aviation at AirVenture 2011, which has been classified a Tier 1 event by the U.S. Navy for its year-long celebration. Special themed days include "Tribute to Bob Hoover" Day on Tuesday, July 26, Navy Day on Wednesday, July 27, and "Tribute to Burt Rutan" Day on Thursday, July 28.